
From: registrar
To:
Subject: Letter of Comment EB-2020-0246
Date: Friday, February 26, 2021 5:47:55 PM

From: Kan Chhatwal <chhat@golden.net>
Sent: Friday, February 26, 2021 3:02 PM
To: ConsumerRelations@ontarioenergyboard.ca >
Subject: RE: EB-2020-0246

Dear OEB,
I’m contacting you to express my dissatisfaction with the decision to significantly increase the power rates for our
seasonal property. Since our electricity usage is fairly low we will experience an unconscionable and significant rise
in our electricity bills. It appears that the change is greater that 100%.
I would suggest that since we already pay a “delivery” charge then it would be equitable and consistent to charge
low energy users to actually pay a lower or equal rate as compared with the average household consumer.
This proposed adjustment to disadvantage “seasonal” users is illogical, discriminatory and certainly not in keeping
with our desire to reduce energy consumption on a continuing basis.
This needs to be reviewed and changed. I anticipate that this will be done in a logical and equitable fashion.
Please post this on the website, if possible.
Regards,
Kan Chhatwal
Baptiste Lake
Ontario

Sent from my iPad
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